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Margie Kotzalas

Mail Stop T8E24

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11545 Rockville Pike, MD 20852

License No. 41-14168-01E
Dear Mrs. Margie Kotzalas,

As per our phone conversation on 07/10/2013, we respectfully request the termination of the
Canberra Industries Tennessee plant NRC distribution license number 41-14168-01E.

The distribution activities at the Tennessee Canberra facility have been amended to Canberra
Meriden distribution license No.06-15099-03E.

Regards
Ronald R Como
Radiation Safety officer
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